
Comment from Anonymous 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Aug 9, 2022 

Hello, 

 

As a member of the disabled community,i find the San Francisco Municipal Transportation 

Agency vague request for extension or delay disappointing despite as it alledged San Francisco is 

the location with the most intensive testing 

of automated vehicles which should mean numerous years of data. I do agree they should have 

valuable information to offer and be 

affected by the outcome of the petition but if that being the case why isn't comprehensive 

information not already available for submission into the record. 

 

I request the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration carefully weigh any relevant data 

that has a material safety consideration for an extension versus San Francisco Municipal 

Transportation Agency desire to opine on the issues in this petition despite adequate public 

notice. 

 

As a private person with disabilities,i recognize the value of this technology if it is proven safe as 

human driving. I ask that San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency request for an 

extension be denied unless a data specific basis can be found for an additional sixty day 

comment period. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

-- 

This submission may or may not contain error and or flaw. 

 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and or The Americans with Disabilities Act 

 

shall apply. 
 


